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Your Pennies at Work!

DeKalb County CEO Michael Thurmond
and the Board of Commissioners

cordially invite you to attend a
DeKalb SPLOST
Virtual Community Event

Tuesday, January 25, 2022
6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

WHAT TO EXPECT:
¢ Hear from CEO Michael Thurmond and others how

this historical program is benefitting DeKalb County

* Find out how your pennies are having a positive impact
on the community at-large

* Be among the first to learn about DeKalb County SPLOST
projects planned for 2022

For more information visit
www.DeKalbSPLOST.com or call (404) 268-4493



